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Please take action to significantly reduce greenhouse gas emissions. It will be cheaper to
address climate change now than anytime in the future. Summertime high temperatures are
increasing so forest trees will require more rainfall to survive the summer. The effective
drought caused by extended hot summer weather will severely weaken forest trees and they
will be more prone to insect attack. The daily low temperature for most months is increasing.
This means that in a short time forest tree pests will not be kept in check by cold temperatures.
We can expect to see more widespread tree death and subsequently more mega-fires. The
health of Oregon's citizens will be adversely impacted by the smoke from the coming large
and numerous fires. Oregon's economy will also be stressed by wildfires and other impacts
from climate change.

Please take action now to stop greenhouse gas emissions.

Dennis Jackson
Medford, Oregon



